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K Home International Limited 

 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE 
 
The last few weeks have been worrying for us all and so to try to maintain the safety of 
its employees the directors of K Home International (KHI) have taken the decision that 
as many members of its workforce that can work from home will be doing so. 
 
This is an unprecedented situation the world finds itself in but we can assure our 
clients that KHI are committed to focusing on its clients and their projects but also to 
maintaining its levels of quality and we hope you appreciate that this may take longer 
and we will encounter glitches along the way. 
 
As a result communication may be slightly slower than you are used to. We would 
encourage clients to contact via email where possible either directly if you know your 
contact email or to enquiry@khomeint.com .  
 
We would like to send out heartfelt wishes for good health to our colleagues, our 
clients, their families and loved ones. 
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